UNIVERSITY OF VIRGINIA

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR FOR COMMUNITY COLLEGES

MEMORANDUM

To: Bol Reid From: Joz Vaughan

7/25/63 (date)

We expect to have a ground breaking ceremony at the new site of G. M. College at 1/a.m. on Aug. 1. If you have the time, we would be delighted to have you with us fack Finley will probably get in touch with you but thought Shal better drop you a nots. Shannon will not be present horwill the Rector but we want the

a member the Board & Visitors, will be present as will other local dignitaries mostly solites. his coming up on the early morning train. Filey is making arrangements and will steride. Cordently for 11